
  

 

October 17, 2024 

American Engineering Corporation 

 

We Made a Donation to "Misato Children's Home" 

 

American Engineering Corporation donated 500,000 yen to the children's home "Misato 
Children's Home" on Thursday, October 17, 2024. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

AEC has been supporting "Misato Children's Home" for over 50 years. 
The donation will be used to cover costs such as obtaining driver's licenses for graduates, tuition 
fees, and purchasing daily necessities. Moving forward, as a company committed to contributing to 
the community and fulfilling its social responsibilities, we will continue our efforts to support the 
healthy growth of children and help build a brighter future for them. 


